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WB: 6th January 
‘Winter’. 

 

 
 
 
During this week, we will be thinking about what 
happens during Winter. We will be learning about 
what happens during Winter, it becomes colder 
and could snow. We will be going on a Winter walk 
in school to spot different signs of Winter. 
 

WB: 13th January 

‘Artic Animals’ by Kate Biggs. 

 

 

 

 
During this week we will be learning all about the 
Arctic and different animals which live in the 

Artic. The Artic is very cold and covered in 
snow. There are icebergs in the sea. We will 

be painting polar bears and practicing drawing on 
iPads. 

INFORMATION 
If you have any questions about school or your child, please see a member of 
the Reception team and we will be happy to help or find someone who can.  
 
Please remember to send your child to school with a water bottle each day 
with their name on. Children may have squash or water in their bottle.  
On a Friday, children need to come to school in their P.E kit. 
On Thursday’s children will need to bring in their library book as they will visit 
the library on a Friday.  Library books are for children to read at home with an 
adult or older sibling.  
 
Homework will be set on a Friday and will need to be returned to school on a 
Thursday. Reading books are for the children to read to practise their skills. 
Reading books will be changed every Friday.  
 
There will be an RWI workshop on Thursday 9th February at 2.40pm.  

Miss Botwood  

 
Teacher RCB 
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WB: 20th January and 27th 

January 

‘Handa’s surprise’ by Eileen Browne   
 
 
 
 

During the next two weeks we will be reading 
‘Handa’s surprise’. Handa lives in an African 
village, it is hot and dry there. We will be learning 
about different animals in Africa and different 
fruits too. We will be playing African drums. 
 
 
We will learn that the three little pigs live with their 
mommy but the three little pigs make different houses 
made from different materials. During the two weeks 
we will be making houses from, straw, sticks and bricks 
to see which one is the strongest and cannot be blown 
down. 
 
 
 

WB: 3rd February 

‘Animals Around the World’ – Atlas. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
During this week we will be learning 
about different animals all around 
the world. We will be drawing our 
favourite animal, making homes for 
the animals and talking about 
different habitats. We will be junk 
modelling a giraffe and a crocodile. 
 

WB: 10th February 

‘Mad About Minibeasts’ 
by Giles Andreae and David Wojtowycz . 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
During this week we will be learning about 
minibeasts. We will be naming some minibeasts 
and learning about where they live and look 
like. We are going to be exploring instruments 
to make sounds to match our minibeast poems 
and make different minibeasts from playdough. 
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